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Ue S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
Creekside Oaks Office Park
1450 Maria Lane - Suite 210
Walnut Creek, California 94596-5368

Attention: Mr. D. M. Sternberg, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1

Sub ject: Deficiency Evaluation Report 82-64
A 50.55(e) Evaluation Relating to Dissimilar-Metal Socket
Welds Restricted By Revirlon 10 of PM-204 Were Installed Due
to Delay In Revising Dras ings
File: 82-019-026
De4e33.2

Reference: Telephone Couversation between A. D'Angelo and
Ge Duckworth on October 29, 1982

Dear Sir:

The NRC was notifled of the subject Deficiency Evaluation in the
referenced telephone conversation, wtih a determination of reportability
to be made within thirty (30) days (November 29, 1982).

The deficiency has subsequently been determined to be Not Reportable

under the requiremeants ot 10CFR50.55(e), therefore, no written report is
required. Necessary documentation of the evaluation will be maintained
in APS files.

Very truly yours,
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oe Ee Van Brumt, Jr.

APC Vice President

Nuclear Projects Management
ANPP Project Director
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cc: See Attached Page 2
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Ue Se Nuclear Regulatery Commission

Attention:
Page 2

Mr. D. M. Sternberg, Chief

cc: Richard DeYoung, Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Ue Se¢ Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, De. Co 20555
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